
  

From: Bill Montgomery 
To: PlanningAgency 
Subject: Item 2 and Ord21-0001 
Date: November 03, 2021 7:58:59 PM 

EXTERNAL 

Dear Planners:
 Regarding the tree/woodland ordinance that is in planning, I strongly supporting tree protection in Sonoma County 

while that ordinance is in preparation. Trees are currently one if the best ways of sequestering carbon to keep it from 
contributing to our growing climate crises. With the urgent need for action this is not time for business as usual! 
Please do not allow removal of mature trees for future development! There is need for an immediate time out on tree 
removal until the appropriate ordinance is complete 
Thank you, 
William Montgomery 
2170 San Antonio Dr 
Santa Rosa 95405 
Montgw2170@gmail.com 

Sent from my iPhone 
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